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KS2 Christmas production 

Dear Parent and Carers 

Please find below the costumes we would like your child to wear for the KS2 production 

this Christmas. We do not want you to buy any items especially and if you have any 

problems sourcing items at home, please speak to the class teacher. 

 

Y3    Cows – black and white or all brown clothes         Sheep – white clothes 

       Donkeys – grey clothing and donkey ears (made of card) 

 

Y4   Inn keepers – a dressing gown and tea towel for their head, with some cord to tie 

around the tea towel 

 

Y5   Kings -   a crown, homemade is great, and a cloak (a piece of fabric around the 

shoulders) 

 

We will notify you when the costumes are to be in school but we hope this gives you 

plenty of time to arrange your child’s outfit for the production. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

KS2 teachers 
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